
 

 

                  MINUTES OF AWJFC COMMITTEE MEETING  

                      7 PM MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

                               LICHEN GREEN 

 

Present at meeting 

 

Paul Newman, Steve Moore, Dave Frost, Ray Dennis, Lesley Dennis 

 

29.1. APOLOGIES  

 

Maxine Townsend, Kevin Maxey, Rick Locke, Nikki Brennan 

 

29.2. CHAIRMANS REPORT  

 

29.3. WELFARE 

 

Maxine was on holiday but filed the following report. 

No major concerns with welfare.  

I’ve updated the WGS as we’ve had a few new coaches join us and 

we have a new system.  

I wanted to make sure all coaches were added to the right team. 

There were quite a few adjustments to be made but all teams are 

now updated. Still waiting for U6 to reply & send me back the form 

that needs to be filled in. They are still not on our system.  

There are a couple of coaches without a dbs, I’ve added them so 

they can complete.  

A few need to renew their SG or EA, they are aware. We need 

these completed for the accreditation.  

I'm very grateful the majority of coaches have been polite, kind and 

appreciated my emails/calls.  

 



 

 

It’s been great having Nikki as WO. It’s good to share the job & 

have someone to discuss any issues with.  

 

I’m so sorry but I’m going to step down from Welfare.  

Please be aware anyone who takes over needs to realise, Welfare 

takes up a lot of time & patience, it’s been very challenging 

working myself around the WGS, but I got there in the end.  

 

Im very happy to show the next WO, how welfare, Whole Game 

System and DBS works.  

 

I want to say thank you to the committee and club for having me, 

Ashurstwood really is a fantastic club.  

Especially thank you to Ray & Les for their kindness, support and 

help.  

 

 

 

 

29.4. NEXT YEARS PRESENTATION DATE AND VENUE 

 

It was agreed that after the extremely successful presentation day earlier this 

year which was held at the rugby club that we would hold it there again next year 

on a date to be advised. 

 

29.5. COACHES JACKETS 

 

It was decided that as some of the coaches have had their jackets for a number of 

years that some of them will be renewed next season if necessary and more 

information will be given at an anticipated coaches meeting in the new year. 

 

29.6. WHITE LINER 

 



 

 

We hope to purchase a white liner to be used when necessary next season and 

will assess the costs surrounding this at the end of the season. 

 

29.7. COACHES MEETING  

 

We hope to arrange a coaches meeting in the New Year 

 

29.8. WINTER TRAINING  

 

29.9. FACEBOOK 

 

It was decided that in order to communicate more directly with parents that we 

ask someone to actively promote our profile on social media 

 

29.10. ANY OTHER BUSINESS  

 

Kevin Maxey is in the process of producing comprehensive details of all our 

grounds which can be sent to opposition teams prior to matches.  Once 

completed, they will be available to download on the website.  It was also 

suggested that we should laminate them and put them on display where possible 

in the pavilions.  The Chairman and the rest of the committee were very 

impressed with the amount of thought and effort that Kevin had put into this. 

 

It was suggested that next season, every team should nominate at least one adult 

to represent them on the committee. 

 


